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Payroll Department

5000 W. Cypress Ave.

Visalia, CA 93277

February 20, 2008
David Chavez
P. O. Box 7
Farmersville, CA 93223
Dear David, 
Employees or substitutes working less than 1,000 hours in a school year, who have not attained membership in another retirement system, contribute to APPLE.  Effective as of 
January 1, 2008 you are now a member of PERS, (Public Employees Retirement System).  Beginning with your February 29, 2008 paycheck you will no longer be contributing to APPLE at 3.75%.  Your retirement contributions will increase to 7% and are tax deferred.  

Because of your membership in PERS you are entitled to a refund of your APPLE contributions, distribution from APPLE is purely optional.   For your convenience I have included a Request for Settlement of Account form.  If you decide to withdraw your APPLE contributions, fill out the form and return it to me in the enclosed envelope.  I will verify your information and forward your request to APPLE.  

One again, congratulations on your membership in PERS, the largest retirement system in the state of California!  If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 730-7535.
Sincerely,

Elaine Garrett
Payroll Technician

Enclosure

cc: Nathan Hernandez – Director I Admin Services
       Joanne Houts – Personnel Analyst
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